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Dear Parents and Carers, 
A huge welcome to all the students and their families who have returned this week. It is always                  
such an exciting time of the year with the anticipation of the year ahead. As always there will be a                    
huge focus on learning throughout 2019 and we look forward to work with all our parents and                 
carers to improve the learning for all our students. 
The teachers have been busy preparing for term over the past couple of weeks. The term                
overviews will be shared with parents and carers in the first couple of weeks. These overviews                
outline the program for learning for your child within that term. Please take some time to read                 
through this with your child and be excited with them about the learning. Help your child to start                  
asking questions and to be curious about what might be ahead of them or to be curious about                  
what has been learnt each day. 
 

Who’s who at HTG in 2019! 
Principal:​  Phil Mahony 
Assistant Principal:​ ​Jason Fisher ​(Stage 3 leader) 
Religious Education Co-ordinator:​ ​Mark Galea 
Co-ordinator 2:​ ​ Lyn Sweetnam ​(Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 leader) 
Co-ordinator 2:​  ​Therese Salt​ (Diversity Leader, Stage 2 leader) 
Co-ordinator 1:​  ​Claudette Loulach​ (Learning Technology Support Teacher and Institute of teachers) 
 

ES1:​       Marie Faddoul                                 ​Year 1:​     Alexandra Carroll 
Year 2:​   Jessica Rapesoska      ​Year 3:​    Mark Galea and Kathleen Craft 
Year 4:​   Claudette Loulach                                         ​Year 5:​    Mary Georges 
Year 6:​   Caroline Taouk, Stephanie Finch and Jason Fisher 
 

Creative Arts:​  Lisa Ibrahim 
PDHPE:​   Joe Ng 
Librarian: Caroline Taouk 
Reading Recovery:​    ​Elaine Said​ (ES1 Stage 1 Diversity teacher)  
Extending Mathematical Understanding:​ Jason Fisher, Therese Salt 
Information Technology Support:​  Mitchell Gale 
School Counsellor:​   Angelique Fernandes 
 

The following children commenced at HTG this week. 
Year 1:​  Arjav A, Karson P     ​Year​ ​2​:  Yousef A, Jasmeet B, Marielle B 
Year 3​:  Miriam A, Rowland L, ​ ​Angelica S    ​Year 4​:  Taim A 
Year 5​:  Helena S, Wadie                                                 ​Year 6​:  Alexandra B, Ysabelle B,  
                                                                                                       Laurence S,  Isabella S 
 

God bless, 
 

Jason Fisher 
Assistant Principal 

 



Religious Education News 
This year the theme for our school will be,​ “Do not be afraid.” ​This is the verse most often 
repeated in the bible. As the bible is one of God’s ways of communicating with us, we have to 
ponder why He thought this message was so important to convey to us. 
 

At Holy Trinity this year, we will try to respond to this message in three ways: 
Through Learning​: We encourage all of our students and teachers to take learning risks, to 
move out of their comfort zone and try new ideas or change the way we do things to become 
more efficient and effective.  
Through Our Relationships:​ We strive to foster positive relationships with everyone we 
encounter. This may encourage us to be collaborative, listen to the thoughts and feelings of 
others and forgive each other’s failings. 
By Reaching Out to Others​: We have to look to the example of Jesus by reaching out to the 
poor, the marginalised and those on the edges of our society who need our love. How can we be 
the face of Jesus in 2019? 
 

Beginning of Year Mass​: Our first mass of the year will be co-celebrated with Delaney College 
on ​Wednesday 13th February at 10:00am. ​As always parents, friends and family members are 
more than welcome to to join us. At the conclusion of mass we will have a commissioning 
ceremony for our new  school leaders. 
 

Yours in faith, 
 

Mark Galea, Religious Education Coordinator 
 

School Captains: Jack F     Huda A Alethia S Jovian G 
Sport Captains:   ​Red     ​Green Yellow Blue  

  Lucy S     Ava E Charbel E Stella F 
  ​Jamil A     Ahmed D            Lachlan T Tamara S 

 

Sport Days - Sport Uniform to be Worn All Day 
    Kindergarten:  ​Thursday  
    Year 1:​  ​ ​Monday​ ​and Friday                                 Year 2:   ​Monday​ ​and Friday  
    Year 3:​   Monday​ ​and Friday                                 Year 4:   ​Monday​ ​and​ ​Friday  
    Year 5:​  ​ ​Monday​ ​and Friday                                  Year 6:​  ​ ​Monday​ ​and Friday  
 

HEALTHY HARVEST CANTEEN 
Please see canteen list that was sent home this week.  
Healthy Harvest website: www.healthyharvestcanteen.com.au 
Access website through the web browser and look at the menu and you can do online ordering.  
Email Leila at:    ​orders@healthyharvestcanteen.com.au​  ​or visit the canteen in the morning.  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.healthyharvestcanteen.com.au/
mailto:orders@healthyharvestcanteen.com.au

